
 

 

Eureka Town Board Meeting  
May 1, 2000 
 

Vise Chairperson Smith called this continuation of  the April 10, 2000 board meeting to 
order at 8:15 PM.  Present were Supervisors Kadlec, Pflaum and Topp, and Treasurer 
Schulz.   
 

This segment of the board meeting is to interview prospective persons for the Eureka 
Mining Ordinance Study Task Force.  The Town Board is asking persons appointed to 
the task force to review present township ordinance and recommend possible changes to 
that ordinance. 

 
Seven people have expressed a desire to work on the task force. The board spent 20 
minutes with each applicant why they would like to participate, and what skills they 
would bring to the task force.  The applicants were Sharon Buckley, Kenny Miller, Glen 

Shirley, Gary Smith, Patricia Steege, Don Storlie, and Randall Wood. Enclosed is a copy 
of the Directive to the Mining Ordinance Task Team. 
 
The town board will review all the information they have receive on these applicants. A 

Chairperson and the members to the task force will be announced at the May 8 board 
meeting.  The board asked if Robert Papke would be willing to start the process of 
building the task force members into a team. Mr. Papke replied that he would be willing 
to do so but suggested it would be better if only he and the task force members be present 

for the team building portion of the meeting. 
 
Supervisor Topp moved to adjourn this extended meeting, seconded by Supervisor 
Pflaum and carried. 
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